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THE CHILD IS GROWN:
THE CENTURY OF THE UKRAINIAN
ORTHODOX CHURCH OF CANADA
by Rt. Rev. Dr. Thor Kutash

The Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada was bom in a meeting of
delegares in Saskawoon in July 1918, The wddler grew guickly. As a ween
it identified itself primarily by what it opposed: autocratic governance,
canonical and ritual practices foreign to Ukrainian Church life and
subordination to religious centres ambivalent or hostile to aspirations for a
sovereign  Llkrainian nation. Growth continued and the young adult
reached out to embrace the world. No longer afraid of foreign influences,
it took part in the ecumenical movement through the Canadian Council of
Churches. In 1990 it entered into eucharistic communion with the
Patriarchate of Constantinople, attaining canonical status within world
Orthodoxy. It gives active support to the people of Ukraine in their heroic
struggle to maincain and grow their sovereignty and continues to proclaim
the Kingdom of God in a world given over to secular humanism and
self-serving tribalism.

Fr. Thor George Kutash was bom on January 1, 1947, In Smokey Lake,
Alberta, to immigrants from the Chernivisi oblast of LIkFaine, AfRer schooling
in Bellis, Alberta, he graduated from 5t Andrew’s College in Winnipeg and
continued his education to get a Ph. D in Religious 5tudies from McoGill
University in Montreal, Cuebec. He has served the Parishes of 5t. %ophie
Cathedral and 5t. Mary the Protecoress in Monoreal (currentdy Recoor there) as
well as Assumption of the Blessed Wirgln In Ormawa. He has headed the
Llkrainian Canadian Congress and the Ukrainian Natonal Federaton in
Montreal and is currently a member of the Comsistory of the Ukrainian
Owthodox Church of Canada, He has taught Eastern Christian Studies in 3
universities and iz currently sessional lecturer at 5t. Andrew’s College. He is the
proud father of a son and dido o three grandchildren.

DATE: March 29, 2018 (Thursday) at 4 p.m.
LOCATION: Classroom E at St.Andrew’s College (Dysart Rd, 29)

SPONSORS:
Centre for Ukrainian Canadian Studies & 5t. Andrew’s College

For further information phone: (204)474-8905 or email: cucs@umanitoba.ca
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